NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF
THE DESIGN REVIEW COMMITTEE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Design
Review Committee of the City of Orange for Wednesday, December 4, 2013
at 5:30 p.m. was adjourned by the Clerk of the Design Review Committee
due to lack of items. The next meeting will be held on Wednesday,
December 18, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Conference Room C, which is located at
Orange City Hall, 300 E. Chapman Avenue, Orange, California.
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